
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
VILLAGE OF ELMWOOD PARK 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Village of Elmwood Park Village Board will 
hold a public hearing at 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, November 10, 2016, at the 3131 Taylor 
Avenue, Building 3, Racine, Wisconsin regarding proposed revisions to the Village of 
Elmwood Park Zoning Ordinances.  Ordinance No. A2016-02 will amend Chapter IX, 
Section 9.09(3) regulating parking requirements.  Ordinance No. A2016-01 will amend 
Chapter IX, Section 9.08 (6) regulating B-1 Neighborhood Business District 
requirements.  The Plan Commission will review and make a recommendation on the 
proposed ordinances at its meeting at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 10, 2016 prior 
to the public hearing.  A copy of the proposed ordinance amendments are available for 
public view before the hearing date in the Clerk’s Office for the Village of Elmwood Park 
located at the Village Hall, 3131 Taylor Avenue Unit 1, Racine, Wisconsin from 10:00 
a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Wednesdays and Fridays. 
 
This location is handicap accessible.  If you have other special needs, contact the 
Village Clerk’s office at 262 554-7818. 
 
          
Dated:  October 27, 2016 

     _______________________________ 
Barb Pauls 

      Village Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 
      


